
  May 9, 1996 
 
 
 
Ms. Alice M. Krause 

 
 
Dear Ms. Krause: 
 
 I have today submitted your name for reappointment to the Milwaukee County 
Commission on Aging.  As you know, this is subject to confirmation by the County 
Board of Supervisors. 
 
 I am greatly appreciative of your willingness to serve the citizens of Milwaukee 
County on this very important Commission.  I know that you will be a valuable resource to 
this Commission. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   F. Thomas Ament 
   Milwaukee County Executive 
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